
 

 

San Bernardino City Unified School District 

 

CANCELED 

Regular Meeting of the Board of Education 

Community Room 

Board of Education Building 

777 North F Street 

San Bernardino, CA 

 

 

The regular meeting of the Board of Education of the San Bernardino City Unified 

School District to be held on Tuesday, January 5, 2016, has been canceled. 

 

The next regular meeting of the Board of Education will be held on Tuesday, 

January 19, 2016, at 5:30 p.m. in the Community room of the Board of Education 

Building, 777 North F Street, San Bernardino, CA. 

 

 

Posted:  December 18, 2015 


